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PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION  NOTICE (PDN)  

PDN Number:  PDN-22018 MaxLinear Multiple Parts Discontinuation Notification  

Date Issued:   Decemeber 6th, 2022  

Product(s) Affected:   

 

Ordering Part 
Number 

Suggested Part 
Replacement 

Functional 
Equivalent 

Pin 
Compatible 

Comments 

2025-0608-01 None - - - 

2025-0608-02 None - - - 

CAB-DB15-V4A4S0 None - - - 

CAB-DVI-V8A8S0-HD None - - - 

CAB-DVI-V8A8S1 None - - - 

CAB-LFH-V16A0S0 None - - - 

CAB-LFH-V16A16S0 None - - - 

CAB-LFH-V16A16S2 None - - - 

CAB-LFH-V16A4S0 None - - - 

OEM-VDC7004-H None - - - 

OEM-VRC7002HD None - - - 

OEM-VRC7004HD None - - - 

OEM-VRC7008E-H None - - - 

OEM-VRC7008-H None - - - 

OEM-VRC7016-H None - - - 

OEM-VRC7016X-H None - - - 

OEM-VRC7032 None - - - 

S6100PHC-3 None - - - 

S7100PH-C4 None - - - 

S7100PH-HC4 None - - - 

S7120PB-C2 None - - - 

VRC7008ALM None - - - 

VRC7008LALM None - - - 

 
Date Effective:   December 6, 2022 
 

Contact: Your local MaxLinear Sales Representative or our Customer Support team by creating a Support Ticket at 
 http://www.maxlinear.com/support/createcase    

Phone: 1-760-692-0711  

http://www.maxlinear.com/support/createcase
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Description and Purpose of Change:  
  
MaxLinear is announcing the discontinuation of the devices noted above effective the date of this PDN due to supplier 
discontinuation.  
 
*LTB is based on stock on hand. Thus first come first serve on LTB orders. 

Key Dates: 

Last Time Buy (LTB):  June 6, 2023   *Based on Stock at hand 

Last Time Ship (LTS):  December 6, 2023  *Based on Stock on hand 

End of support:   December 6, 2023 

Response: No response is required to this Product Discontinuation Notice. However, requests for additional data and support 
should be made within 90 days of this notification. Please address questions to Maxlinear’s Sales and Marketing organization. 

 


